
 
 
 

 

List of new members 

not available at this 

time.  

There will be no club 

sponsored outing for the 

month of August due to 

the heat. Anyone wish-

ing to venture into the 

desert please bring plen-

ty of water and be care-

ful of the heat. The club 

is still seeking an out-

ings chairman. Ken 

Quick will no seek re-

election in November. 

Vice President Mike 

Ameling also will not be 

seeking re-election for 

the upcoming year. Both 

positions must be filled. 

Anyone interested in 

either position please 

contact an officer so you 

can be nominated at the 

October meeting with 

the election to be held in 

November. 

 

Officers and  

Standing  

Committees…… 

 President-John  Anderson 

 Vice President– Mike Ameling 

 Treasurer-Mark Hedges 

 Secretary– Melinda Woolman 

 Membership-Ken Quick 

 Claims-John Anderson 

 Education– Fred Zajac 

 Merchandise-Eric Smith 

 Website—Mark Hedges 

 Newsletter–Mark Hedges 

 Equipment Mike Barnes  

Equipment list 

Outings and announcements 

 

Library  

Books, Magazines,  

Videos 

Thompson Dry Washer 

Keene Dry Washer 

Desert Foxes 

Blue Bowl  

Metal detectors 

High bankers 

GPS 

Gold Searchers of Southern Nevada 
www.goldsearchersnv.com 
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The GSSN met on Wednesday August 2, 2017 at the Jokers Wild Casino in Henderson Nv. The treasur-
er Mark Hedges called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm and led with the pledge of allegiance. The Presi-
dent John Anderson and Vice President  Mike Ameling were not present. Mark verified there was a 
quorum. Mark asked for a motion on the floor to accept the July minutes as published in the July 
Highgrader newsletter. Richard Harding made such motion which was seconded by Merk Black. All 
were in favor and the motion was approved. The treasurer Mark Hedges read the treasurers report for  
July 2017. Ace Hunt made a motion to accept the treasurers report which was seconded by Richard 
Harding. All were in favor and the motion passed. No new business to report at this time. Under old 
business the upcoming elections in November were mentioned. A new Vice President and a Membership 
Chairman will need to be filled. Members were reminded of the time change for the club sponsored 
lunch/dinner. The time has been moved from 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm. This time change will be on a trial 
basis pending members input. Georges breakfast was mentioned for the following Tuesday. George pre-
sented the prizes for the raffle and after a short break the raffle was held. No list of winners is currently 
available at this time. Morris Seguin made a motion to adjourn  the meeting which was seconded by Bob 
Mara. All were in favor and the meeting adjourned. 
 
John Anderson 
President 10/02/17 
**************** 



 
 
 

 


